
TOWN OF LEESBURG
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO CONSIDER RENEWING THE EXISTING
FRANCHISE WITH WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY

Pursuant to Virginia Code §§ 15.2-2100 et seq., notice is hereby given that the Town Council of the 
Town of Leesburg, Virginia, will hold a public hearing on:

Tuesday, January 24, 2023, at 7:00 P.M.
in the Council Chambers of Town Hall,
25 West Market Street, Leesburg, VA

to consider the adoption of the following ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE RENEWING THE EXISTING FRANCHISE WITH WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT 
COMPANY

The proposed ordinance to renew the franchise permits Washington Gas Light Company to continue to 
use and occupy the streets, alleys and other public grounds of the Town of Leesburg for the construction, 
maintenance and operation therein of a system of pipes, mains, connections, meters and other equipment 
and appliances as necessary or convenient for the transmission, distribution, and sale of natural gas in 
and to any part of the Town of Leesburg.

A copy of the proposed ordinance is available from the Town Clerk, located in Town Hall, 25 West Mar-
ket Street, Leesburg, Virginia, during normal business hours (Monday-Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.); 
or by calling Eileen Boeing, Town Clerk, at 703-771-2733.

At this hearing, all persons desiring to express their views concerning these matters will be heard. 
Persons requiring special accommodations should contact the Clerk of Council at 703-771-2733, three 
days in advance of the meeting. For TTY/TDD service, use the Virginia Relay Center by dialing 711.

1/12/2023 & 1/19/2023


